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June 7, 2017

Columbus Public Health
240 Parsons Ave.
Columbus, OH 43215-5331

Attn: Purchasing Department

Dear Sir/Madam:

This letter certifies that NextGen Healthcare Information Systems, LLC (“NextGen”) through its hosting
services partner, NTT, is the sole authorized provider of direct hosted NextGen software solutions.
NextGen, through its parent, QS| Management, LLC, is the sole owner of the source code for these
products as it relates to the Software License and Services Agreement between Columbus Public Health
and NextGen Healthcare

Sincerely,

Scott Bostick
Chief Operating Officer and Executive Vice President
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